
     

 

 

 

 

4 September 2024 

 

Concert thanks… 

What a splendid evening we had last night! Thank you 

for your fabulous support of our pupils. We were super 

proud and excited about their performances. Well done! 

 

HPV vaccine… 

The Department of Education and Health have combined to vaccinate all girls in 

Grade 5, 6 and 7 with the HPV vaccine. They have requested independent schools 

to join in the campaign. We have sent consent forms home with our senior girls. 

We currently do not have a vaccination date, but if you are interested in having 

your daughter vaccinated, please complete the consent form and return it to 

school.  

 

Science Fair and Spelling Bee count-down… 

It’s just over two weeks to go until our Science Fair (Grade 4-7) and 

Spelling Bees (Grade 1-7), and one week to go until our Maths Bees 

(Grade 1-7). Remember that your child may not present any work at 

the Science Fair that is hand-written, so start preparing ahead. We 

are looking forward to some amazing (and cute) hypotheses being 

proven/disproven at the fair.   

 

Reading programme and pizza reminder… 

Remember to return your bookbag tomorrow morning. 

Please report badly damaged books to us on: 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 or with a 

general email if you’d prefer.  

We will also take Friday’s pizza orders tomorrow at the office for R35 as usual.   

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com  

011-976-5300 
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Classifieds… 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


